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DOES YOUR BUSINESS RUN THE RISK OF A TELEPHONE SYSTEM BREAKDOWN? 
NORTHERN Ireland’s largest independent telecommunications company has warned local businesses that if they are still using telephone systems provided by Nortel, they are running the risk of a technological breakdown, as these systems are no longer supported.
David Beatty, Head of UK Network and System Sales at Rainbow Communications said: “During the recession, thousands of companies put off upgrading their telephone systems and this has left many businesses in Northern Ireland vulnerable. Companies especially at risk are those still using the equipment previously supplied by Nortel, as maintenance is no longer available. Small businesses with only a couple of handsets to larger companies with hundreds of phones across multiple sites, all run the risk of a telephone system failure. 
“We are finding more and more businesses are waiting for their systems to breakdown until they upgrade, by which point they have to invest in a brand new telephone system, which not only proves expensive, but means they can be out of contact with their customers for a period of time which in today’s highly competitive market is not really acceptable.”
To help mitigate against this scenario, Rainbow Communications is hosting a breakfast event on Friday May 29 in the Fitzwilliam Hotel from 8.30am – 10am to help inform organisations about how they can avoid their current telephone system breaking down and to help plan for the future by getting updated to Avaya‘s IP Office and migrating to a new system in the most cost-effective way.
“We are hosting this event to help businesses work out what they can still use from their current system whilst ensuring they don’t run the risk of it breaking down completely. Attendees will be able to find out how Avaya’s IP Office can modernise and future proof all businesses telephony requirements. In addition to this, they will also be able to take advantage of discounts from Rainbow Communications to make the change to an updated system,” David added. 
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